
November 7, 2021 

  

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 This week marks the half way point to the second quarter grading period. Your 
student has this quarter and final exams which  will make up nearly two thirds of 
their grade. Please check Portal for grades and encourage your student to get any 
help with tutoring, test preparation or homework assistance in our Extended 
Learning Program that occurs Monday through Thursday after school from 2 to 3 
pm in our Media Center 

 Thursday November 11th is Veterans Day – want to thank all 
parents/guardians/alumni in our community who served our country in the Armed 
services. Your dedication and devotion are appreciated 

 Parents and guardians we are asking that you encourage your students to 
participate in various holiday challenges starting with the Thanksgiving challenges – 
where students in FSA/EOC courses can work through readings/questions and 
information that pertains to the content in which they will be tested.  Students who 
have worked through holiday breaks on these challenges have passed the end of 
course assessments at a higher rate than students who have not 

 Want to thank all our senior football players, cheerleaders, band members and 
JROTC members for their contributions to our school and programs. We celebrated 
their contributions with their families and friends last Thursday at our last home 
football game 

 Hollins Program Parents and Students- our virtual Programs Parent Meeting will be 
held on Tuesday November 9th from 5:30 to 6:00 PM followed by our PTSA Meeting. 
To connect on your computer or mobile app, please refer to the Hollins web page for 
the Microsoft Teams link 

 Our monthly SAC meeting will be Tuesday November 9th at 2 pm in the Student 
Center 

 Please	note	that	our	Homecoming	Dance	has	been	moved	to	Saturday	
December	4	at	Ruth	Eckerd	Hall	8	pm.	Tickets	will	be	going	on	sale	starting	
Monday	November	8th	during	lunch for	$50.	Students	will	need	to	have	no	
outstanding	obligations	to	attend 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

  

See you at the top! 


